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SENCA providing help to Pawnee City households
SENCA PROVIDING HELP TO PAWNEE CITY HOUSEHOLDS

Southeast Nebraska Community Action is teaming up with several local and area community
partners to help out households in the Pawnee City area that may be experiencing a financial
hardship during the Christmas season.

Households with children ages 18 and under may qualify to receive gifts of clothing, toys or craft
items to help make the season a little brighter.

For an application, stop by City Hall in Pawnee City between 8:00 a.m and 5:00 p.m. weekdays.

To be eligible, SENCA will need to have applications submitted no later than Wednesday,
December 2 by 4:00 p.m. at City Hall in Pawnee City.

Items will be available for pickup on Wednesday, December 16, between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. at
Pawnee Village Unit #137.

For more information you may contact the Family Outreach Specialist, Nicole Wilken at
402-297-7427.
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